
Lake Eddins Owners Association Board of Directors 
Organizational Meeting March 17, 2015 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Larry Nobles @  7:52 PM on March 17th, 2015. 
 
Board Members present: Jerry Perkins Jr., Charlie Smith, Terry Owen, Tommy Godwin,  Lynne 
Gaines and Peggy Smith.   
 
Introductions and get acquainted session for newly elected member. 
 
Charlie Smith requested email address and phone number from Peggy Smith to update 
distribution lists and websites.  Charlie will update and send out. 
 
Discussed various projects and issues to be addressed during the upcoming term to be brought 
to the April 6th, 2015 meeting. 
 
Discussed reorganizing the Lake Improvement, ARC, Security and Good Samaritan 
committees. Also discussed was the creation of the Lake Beautification Committee.  
 
 Motion: A motion was made and properly seconded to appoint Greg Gaines as  the 
Chairman of the Lake Improvement Committee. The motion was accepted. 
 
The remaining committee chairmen will be appointed at the April 6th, 2015 meeting. 
 
 
Adjournment: There being no further business or announcements a motion was made and 
properly seconded to adjourn the Organizational Meeting. President Larry Nobles then 
adjourned the meeting at 8:27 PM.  
 
Minutes Prepared by: 
Charlie Smith   
Secretary./Treas. 


